
 

1 April 2020 

 

Dear parents 

 

In the light of some parents who have expressed their concern at their children’s relaxation time, 

and have asked for school work, please remember… 

 

In the crazy that is our world 

In the bustle of you and me 

Let us sit a while and ponder 

What if we just could BE? 

BE without the busy 

BE without our toys 

BE without the deadlines 

BE without the noise 

In that moment of just being 

Without the click and buzz and jam 

We can finally hear God whisper 

“Remember child, my Name is I AM” 

 

Please enjoy this precious time with your families.  

 

Assuming we do go back on the 17th, our new school schedule helps us to catch up all the work we’re 

missing. Your children will be thoroughly inundated with school work, and pressure, and tests, and 

homework, and revision from the 17th onwards. For now, we have deliberately opted NOT to give 

our pupils extra compulsory work. Let’s together enjoy “just being”.  

That being said, if the national lockdown extends beyond the 17th of April, we will begin schooling 

online. Please be reassured that we do have the necessary systems in place to do so.  

 

 

Kind regards 

Erika Helmbold 


